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April 14, 2021

Mr. Rick Tarravechia, PG
ERM NC, Inc.

300 West Summit Ave #330
Charlotte, NC 28203

RE: Focused Feasibility Study
Former Joslyn Clark, LLC Facility
Lancaster, South Carolina

Dear Mr. Tarravechia:

The State Voluntary Cleanup Program has reviewed and approved the Focused Feasibility Study for
the Joslyn Clark Controls Site in Lancaster, South Carolina. From this point, | will prepare a Proposed
Plan and then that will go out for public comment and there will be some public participation process.
Once that is done, | will write the Record of Decision for the site. At that point, a work plan for the
chosen remedy can be submitted to the Department.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (803) 898-0910 or by email at cassidga@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely,

Golen)

Greg Cassidy

State Voluntary Cleanup Section

Div. of Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM
Veronica Barringer, EA Midlands Region
Greg Harrington, EA Midlands Region
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